
 

 
 

 

 

 

The Moors at Arne Project  

Delivery of site cabins 

17 August 2023 

 
As the Moors at Arne project gathers pace, we will soon be taking delivery 
of the larger site cabins. These units will remain on site for the remainder 
of the project. They will replace some of the existing cabins.   
  
The site cabins are due to arrive during the week commencing 21 August. 
Due to their size, they’re classed as an 'abnormal load'. Approximately 
fifteen abnormal loads are expected during the week.  A guide vehicle will 
lead each of the loads into site. 
  
Alongside these, the temporary foundations for the modular units and a 
crane to position the units will be delivered during the early part of the 
week ahead of the cabins.  
  
The usual construction traffic management plan will be in place with the 
20mph speed limit, HGV diversion route and communications between 
the traffic marshal on New Road and the site team.   
  
We’re sorry for any disruption or delays you may experience next week, 
but thank you for your patience as we deliver the Moors at Arne project.   
  
If you have any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to get in touch with 
the Public Liaison Officer on 07743 985714 or email arne@kier.co.uk.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan the QR code or visit kier.uk/arne to 

sign up for project news and updates 

straight into your mailbox 
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